The original documents are located in Box C52, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 11/29/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

November 29, 1976

Dear Barbara:

Betty and I want to thank you for your thoughtful message. We sincerely appreciate your generous comments and friendship.

While the election outcome was a disappointment, I am deeply proud of the accomplishments of my Administration during these past difficult years. I am very much encouraged by our progress and by the growing spirit of confidence in our Nation, and I am most grateful to have had the opportunity to serve the American people.

With warmest regards,

Ms. Barbara Walters

ABC News

7 West 66th Street

New York, New York 10023

S. Both Ino Reeply Aprilotops appreciate your Mindship and understanding.

